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Mrs. Dunn’s Class   Mathews Elementary
May 14, 2012





Thank You!
I want to say a BIG thank you to all parents. I loved all the flowers, cards, and gifts I received last week. I feel very honored to have such wonderful, supportive parents this year. It has been a privilege for me to teach your children.
                Mrs. Dunn
End of the Year Celebration
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join us on Thursday, May 24 at 12:15 in the classroom. The students will be singing several songs about things they learned about this year. We will show a slide show of all the pictures that were taken during the school year. Come and celebrate the end of kindergarten with us!











 Important Dates
Thursday, May 24 –End of the Year Celebration/12:15 in the classroom
Friday, May 25 – Last Day of School/Report Cards go home









AR LIBRARY BOOKS
All library books have to be returned to school
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